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Dear Competitor, 

Further to the information communicated at our forums and as mentioned in our magazine, we now approach our most challenging event of the year in terms of paddock parking and access.
 
For Saturday 6th October & Sunday 7th October we have in effect 2 completely different & separate race meetings, Saturday being anything old and Sunday everything Modern. Consequently paddock access on Saturday will not be available for any category racing on the Sunday.
 
We have asked the Saturday competitors to vacate the paddock asap after there race and they are all happy to cooperate, but the last race does not finish until 6pm.
 
So realistically we must anticipate paddock space not being available until after 18.00hrs.
 
With every bodies help, understanding & cooperation the early evening transition on Saturday will happen smoothly for everyone's benefit.
 
You will see on the paddock plan there is a designated area for long term parking for anyone to leave vehicles & transporters from testing.
 
Interestingly for 2013 we are already planning for our Championship finals day to be Saturday & The Castle Combe Autumn Classic being on Sunday which should alleviate matters to everyone's benefit.
 
Thank you for your valued cooperation


Adrian
